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Wyoming Medical Center

September 14, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Amundsen Associates. My experience
in working with Amundsen has been excellent. They are true professionals who have passion for the
delivery of a successful product.

| worked with Amundsen Associates on the Mesa Primary Care and Immediate Care building in Casper,
Wyoming. | found their management of the project to be well organized and their supervision to be
detailed. They have a unique ability to integrate the program requirements with construction management
and most importantly, within budget constraints. Amundsen engaged a hands-on approach to the
management of the project,; visiting the site regularly, inspecting for quality, and addressing issuesin a
timely manner. The result of their work is a beautiful and functional building.

It was truly enjoyable to work with their team and | am more than pleased to recommend Amundsen
Associates to any prospective client.

Sincerely,

M\\%

Ronda Dabney
Associate Vice-President of Physicians Practices
Wyoming Medical Center

1233 E. Second St.
Casper, WY 82601
Phone: (307) 577-7201
WyomingHealth.net



